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March 24th,  

2019 Member Meeting 
Our March 2019 meeting will be held at El Bruno’s 

at 2 p.m.  If you missed him at the March Second 

Saturday meeting, Mitchell Freedman will discuss 

the illegalities of the 2nd Amendment Sanctuary 

Resolution.   We will also discuss the progress our 

teams have made and find out how to keep them 

focused and if the teams need assistance.  Don’t 

miss it! 

We need YOU! 
In the past we have not had enough people participate, so please show up.—

especially if you want to see more positive changes happen in New Mexico, and if 

you would like to work for a positive National change!   It is our hope that EVERY 

member of SCFDW will be involved in the democratic political process to help elect 

democrats up and down the ticket.  Please show up and help us make it happen in 

2020!  Remember, “Democracy is not a spectator sport!” 



 

 

 "I salute the flag of the State of New Mexico and  

the Zia symbol of perfect friendship among united cultures"  

Scholarship Opportunity 

Pam Cordova, the New Mexico Federation of Democratic Women is offer-

ing a $500 scholarship to any member in good standing who is interested 

in attending The Western Regional Conference of the National Federation 

of Democratic Women.  (ALL Democrats are welcome at this conference!) 

This is an awesome opportunity; however, the conference is being held 

on the same day that the  Democratic Party of New Mexico State Con-

vention.  Members, if you would like to attend, please reply to NM Presi-

dent, Pam Cordova at 505-514-7492, or you can email her at  pamnmdol-

phin@centurylink.net.  The scholarship is on a first-come, first served ba-

sis, so if you’re interested, call her quickly!   

SCFDW Web Site is Live! 
In an effort to be inclusive and to have increased transparency, we now 

have a website!  Find us at SandovalCountyfdw.org.  Please review 

Treasurer’s Reports and Meeting Minutes prior to our meetings.  The 

benefits to this are that we don’t have to spend precious meeting time 

prior to the meetings, and we can easily review prior reports and 

minutes to help us to keep track of our money and our tasks!   

 Review Robert’s Rules here.   
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